
 

5 April 2023 

Excellencies,  

 

We have the honour to address you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the 

Intergovernmental Negotiations on the question of equitable representation on and increase 

in the membership of the Security Council and other related matters to the Security Council 

(IGN) during the 77th session of the General Assembly.  

 

With reference to our letter dated 3 March 2023 regarding our recommendation to 

webcast the first segment of the IGN meetings and to establish a specific website to act as a 

repository of the recordings of the webcasts as well as of the letters, decisions, statements of 

Member States, and other documents related to the IGN process, we have the pleasure to inform 

you that the aforementioned website has been launched.  

 

We hope that the establishment of this website will be another important step to push 

the IGN process forward, and ensure its transparency and inclusivity for all Member States. 

The link to access the website is as follows: 

 

https://www.un.org/en/ga/screform/  

 

 

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations, New York 

Tareq Albanai 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
State of Kuwait to the United Nations 

Alexander Marschik 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
Republic of Austria to the United Nations 


